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Foundations Continuing 

 

Views of the foundation work are shown on the plan above as thumbnails to indicate where work was done. 

Progress is significant on the foundations. As sections are cured, they are waterproofed and backfilled. Work 

on electrical and plumbing within the sections is ongoing. Pictures of work progress follow. 
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The site is very busy with 5 trades on site including Excavating, Concrete, Plumbing, Electrical and Waterproofing. Next 

week will see the addition of the Steel workers and the onsite totals will go from approximately 42 people to over 60 

people a day. 

Look for structural steel deliveries starting the week of April 17th. The crane that will move the steel will be 

delivered and erected on April 18th. Next week, during school vacation, the sewer connection at the east end 

of the site will be completed.   

   

MSBA 

Last week, two members of the MSBA, our State funder, attended the weekly construction meeting. They also 

toured the site to view the progress. They will continue to attend meetings monthly.  
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More Information 

For more information about the New Elementary School project, follow us on: 

www.Millis.Org  Look on the front page under News and Notices for the current Look Ahead View and under 

Boards and Committees for the Elementary School Building Committee page to find prior Look Ahead Views. 

www.Facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/  Look for current posts about the project. 

www.MillisMedia.org Look under Videos for recordings of the Elementary School Building Committee 

meetings and other relevant events. 

 

The Elementary School Building Committee 
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